
 

 

 

 

Apple Creek Snow Ryders 

Meeting Minutes 

September 22, 2015 

 

Present: 

Mike Merbach, President; Jeff Lamers, Vice President; Keith Lanser, 

Treasurer; Amanda Schabo, Secretary; Adam Van Camp – Trail Boss; Al 

Reis, Greg Stingle, Dan Merbach – Board Members 

  

Next meeting: October 20th,  7:30 pm, Town of Center Town Hall 

  

I. Announcements 

- Introductions and welcoming of new members.   
- March’s Minutes were read and “Marked as Approved” 
- Treasurers’ Report – was given and “Marked and Filed for Audit” 

 
II. Discussion  

- WI Trail Pass has about 5,000 sold.  AWSC is asking members to get their trail passes 

before the snow files to ensure you have them by the time the trails open. 

- The Fall Workshop is Oct 31 – Nov 2 at the Paper Valley.  Anyone interested in 

attending, please let Mike or Amanda know. 

- Our annual raffle is set for Tuesday, October 27
th
 at JJ Maloneys.  All 500 tickets are out 

to be sold.  We are looking for volunteers for different stations the night of the raffle.  If 

you are able to volunteer, please let Amanda or Lisa know. 

- New apparel is available for order.  Everything comes in lots of different colors and sizes.  

We will be ordering more often and keeping less in inventory.  Please let Amanda know if 

you are interested. 

- Our tractor should be here in about a week.  Groomer training will take place later this 

fall. 

- Our Fall Work Day is Saturday, December 12
th
. 

- Please be sure to collect easement/permission slips on your landowners when putting 

trails. 

- 1
st
 weekend in February is going to be a club trail ride.  We are still working on a 

destination, but it will be a weekend long ride.  Currently we are thinking about riding to St 

Germaine. 

- Our Snowmobile Safety course is set for October 22 & 29 and November 5
th
.  If anyone 

has someone wanting to take the course, please contact Adam Van Camp. 

- Our next meeting is a week early on October 20
th
.  Please park on the side of the parking 

lot closest to highway 47.   

 
III. Roundtable 

- No other new business, meeting was adjourned 
- See you at the meeting in October! 


